newsmalkers: a look back at 2019

The vision for the Cain Center for the
Arts began to come into view in 2019 with
the approval of new schematic designs for
the Cornelius complex in September and a
$500,000 financial commitment in Novem-
ber from the Cashicn family, owners of four
Cashion Food Mart stores in Huntersville

and Cornelius. The nonprofit Cain Center . -

CAIN CENTER FOR THE ARTS

- Courtesy of Cain Center for the Aris
for the Arts was established in 2017 and
is in the midst of a $25 million campaign
to fund construction of the center, which
will be built on Catawba Avenue, across
from town hall. The center will be named

" for Bill and Ericka Cain, who donated $5

million to the project. O




